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Season Report 

For 

Nine Mile Forest Ski Patrol 

 

The 2019/2020 season got started this year as soon as the deer gun seasons were finished. 

Our season started December 15th and closed March 15th with about 2 days of trials 

closed because of above freezing temps. The first snows were very high in moisture 

which made a very good base for the winter and did help keep trails skiable almost into 

April. The trial were still groom after the chalet was closed for the season.     

  

Some of the events at Nine Mile this season were Snekkevick Classic, Badger State 

Games, and Special Olympics. These ski events were covered by our patrol and also 

others that were hoist by the Wausau Nordic Ski Club.The Nine Mile Patrol did a great 

job covering these events and providing coverage all season for the skiing public.    

 

This season I think we have lost one member and have one that is on the fence for next 

season. This could put our patrol at three members with a possible forth for next season. 

We are always working on possible candidates for the patrol and will continue our effort 

onward into the next season. 

 

Hope everyone’s season went as well. I hope next season has early snow and cold for a 

early opening with this coronavirus very close to or under control.  

  

 

Regards, 

 

 

Steven Konkel  

Nine Mile Forest Patrol Rep. 

 


